
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

World Environment Day Celebration Report - Dhupguri Girls’ College ,Dhupguri, 

5th June, 24 

 

On June 5th, 2024, Dhupguri Girls’ College celebrated World Environment Day in a grand 

manner, organized by the NSS unit and the Environmental Department in collaboration with the 

Ichcedana NGO. The event began with enthusiastic volunteers cleaning the campus, ensuring a 

pristine environment. A vibrant cultural program followed, featuring songs, dances, debates, and 

a poster presentation, highlighting the importance of environmental conservation. 

 

The celebration continued with a “Save Earth” rally and a campus plantation drive, 

underscoring the commitment to sustainability. A significant highlight was the delivery of a large 

plant to the adopted village, College Para. Both children and volunteers participated in the 

plantation activities, promoting community involvement. Principal Bijoy Debnath inspired 

everyone with his insightful speech, emphasizing the importance of environmental stewardship. 

The day concluded with a renewed commitment to preserving our planet for future generations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


